TECN

PUBLIC”,

August 27, 1996

Howard Hasselkus,

Radiation Safety ufficer
ADM Maiting Division -
Fleischmann Malting Company
P.0. Box 340470

Milwaukee, WI 53234-0470

Dear Mr. Hasselkus:

As a result of Lhe inspection conducted on August 22, 1996, at ADM’s Malting
Plant located in Red Wing, Minnesota, the enclosed NRC Form 591, SAFETY
INSPECTION, is issued for License No. 48-26208-01.

You will note that this form indicates that no violation was noted. It is
not necessary that you acknowledge receipt of this form.

I wish to express my appreciation for the cooperation extended to me during
the inspection.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by

Robert P. Hays
Radiation Specialist
Nuclear Materials
Tnspection Branch 2
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